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Following the success of the National Conference in March 2019, Table Tennis England is delighted to announce
the dates for the next round of Regional Conferences, with the first taking place in Birmingham in a little over 8
weeks’ time.

The conferences will include the latest programme updates from Table Tennis England, including ClubSpark and
TT Kidz. There will also be time for networking, as well as sharing best practice and ideas with other clubs and
leagues.

The dates for the 2019-20 events are as follows:

Sunday October 6: Midlands (Birmingham)

Sunday November 24: North East (Durham)

Sunday January 19: South East

Sunday February 16: London

Saturday June 6: East

Booking information, and a draft agenda will be shared on the Club & Volunteer Conferences page in the next
few days.
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